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Reception and KS1 Nativity Performance 

Thursday 13th December 

 

This year, the Reception and KS1 Christmas Nativity, ‘Humph the Camel’ will be held on 

Thursday 13th December. 

There will be two performances; one at 10am and one at 1.45pm. From feedback we 

received last year from parents BOTH PERFORMANCES ARE FOR ADULTS ONLY 

AND NO BABIES OR TODDLERS WILL BE ALLOWED IN THE HALL. Tickets are 

limited to 2 per family. Please complete the slip below to indicate your ticket preference 

and return to your child’s class teacher by no later than Monday 3th December. 

Costumes 

Please see attached details of costume information for your child. Costumes will be 

needed in school by Friday 7th December to allow time for dress rehearsal! 

Photographs 

If you would like to purchase a photograph of your child from the nativity performance, 

please indicate on the attached slip and pay via ParentPay. Photographs are £1 each. 

Photograph orders to be in by Friday 7th December. Photographs will NOT be available 

to purchase on the day. 

After the Performance 

We ask that all parents collect their children from the 1.45pm afternoon performance 

from the KS2 site at the usual time of 3pm. Children will be dismissed from the hall by 

their class teachers. Parents are asked to wait for their children on the playground 

directly behind the hall (small yard).  
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Filming of Performances 

We are going to film our performances and show them on our social media sites so that 

family members who cannot attend can also enjoy watching the children at this special 

time of year.  If you do not want your child to be filmed then you can withdraw from the 

performance. Please speak to your child’s class teacher about this. 

If you have any questions regarding the nativity, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher.  

Many Thanks, 

Miss S Williams 

Deputy Head Teacher 

__________________________________________________________ 

Christmas Nativity Thursday 13th December  

Please complete the reply slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by no later 

than Monday 3th December 

Child’s name: __________________________________Class: _______________ 

Ticket request is a maximum of 2 per family in total 

Performance Time Number of Tickets Requested 

10am  

1.45pm                                                   

 

Photographs 

 I would like to purchase                photographs of my child.  I have paid a total of  

£_______   via ParentPay. Photographs are £1 each. 

 

I am aware that the performances are being filmed and will be shown on 

Social Media afterwards. 
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